
Good morning, 
 
I write today in support of House Bill 4107, introduced by Rep. Janelle Bynum.  Please protect an 
individual's right to wear their hair as they choose.  Controlling an individual's hair is just another way of 
establishing power over that person or group.  Please protect individuals from that abuse of power. 
 
Thank you, 
Wendy Polzin 
14434 SE Territory Drive 
Clackamas, OR 97015. 
 


